
 
 
November 26, 2024 
 
PRESS RELEASE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
In the matter of Approval of Bid Evaluation Report (BER) submitted by K-Electric Limited 
(KEL) for 50 MW Winder and 100 MW Bela Projects at Balochistan 

 
In continuation to NEPRA advertisement published on November 12 & 13, 2024 in daily 

newspapers (“Express” and “The News”); all stakeholders, interested/affected persons and the 
general public are hereby informed that the public hearing on the subject matter fixed for 
November 27, 2024 has been postponed. New date of public hearing will be published and 
communicated later. 
 
2. All other information/conditions remain the same. 
 
  

     Registrar 
 


